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27.06.2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and carers,     

                   

As part of our end of school celebrations, we will be taking our children to the cinema to see Inside Out 2 at 

Harrogate Odeon. The trip will take place on Tuesday 16th July 2024. After the film, we will take the children 

to Valley Gardens to enjoy their lunch. Please either provide your child with a packed lunch from home, or 

order a lunch from school using the form below.  

 

Children will need to arrive promptly at school that morning, as we will be leaving school at approximately 

09:15am. Children will arrive back at school before the end of the day. As we will be walking to and from the 

cinema, please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate attire.  

 

Please complete the form giving your child permission to attend the cinema trip using the link below no later 

than Friday 5th July 2024.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/kNcWxCqqdJ 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Miss Wells, Mrs Linfoot and Mrs Edmunds  
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